
Rock and Roll – Blast 

March 8, 2024 

 

 

 

A big thank you to all who came out to play with us 

Friday night at the Rock n Roll party! Festive attire 

and smiling faces made for a fun event.  Middle of 

the Island Catering provided a delicious buffet 

dinner. DJ Johnny played great tunes to sing and 

dance to.  

 

Many thanks to our volunteers who helped set up, 

check in, picture taking and  clean up..... all with 

enthusiasm! 

 

Leftover food was donated to south Brunswick 

County Hospice. Thank you Cindy and George Arndt 

(who's George – oh yeah the guy with the long hair) 
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for graciously delivering the food trays. Hospice was 

very appreciative.  

 
Thanks again everyone! 

Your hosts, Dan and Kath Craig  

 

Enjoy the pictures Below: 

 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 


